
February 26, 2024 
 
Dear Valued Patient:  
 
After practicing with Charleston Sports Medicine. Dr. Blake Ohlson and Dr. Shane Woolf have established 
a new practice. As of March 1, 2024, Drs. Woolf and Ohlson will practice as Sports Medicine & 
Orthopaedic Centers at the following location:  
 
Sports Medicine & Orthopaedic Centers 
1230 Hospital Drive 
Mt. Pleasant, SC 29464 
 
The telephone number of the new practice: 843.437.4331 
The general email address: admin@SMOCSC.com 
 
You may choose to obtain your treatment from Drs. Woolf and Ohlson after February 29, 2024. In order 
to do so, your medical chart may need to be transferred to Drs. Woolf and Ohlson at their new practice. 
You may also choose to remain with Charleston Sports Medicine and be treated by its physicians, Dr. 
Bright McConnell or Dr Eric Friedman. We will honor your choice of provider and will ensure an orderly 
transfer of records if necessary for your care. There is no charge to you for the transfer of the records.  
 
Patients seeking to have their records transferred to Dr. Woolf or Dr. Ohlson should so indicate below. 
Please check the appropriate line, print your name, sign, and return the form at your earliest 
convenience. The form may be mailed to 900 Island Park Drive Suite 500 Charleston SC 29492 or emailed 
to bmcconnell@charlestonsportsmed.com. 
 
Patients seeking to have their records remain with Charleston Sports Medicine should so indicate below. 
If you wish to continue care with Charleston Sports Medicine, please check the appropriate line, print 
your name, sign, and return the form at your earliest convenience. The form may be mailed to 900 Island 
Park Drive Suite 500 Charleston SC 29492 or emailed to bmcconnell@charlestonsportsmed.com.  
 
If you have any questions about this letter, the new practice or would like to discuss any other concerns, 
please do not hesitate to call Dr. Woolf or Ohlson at 843.437.4331 or email admin@SMOCSC.com.  
 
For questions directed to Charleston Sports Medicine please call (843) 284-5222 or email us at 
bmcconnell@charlestonsportsmed.com.  
 
Sincerely, Bright McConnell, III, M.D.  
 
____ I wish to have my records transferred to Drs Woolf and Ohlson at their new practice, Sports 
Medicine & Orthopaedic Centers.  
 
____ I wish to have my records retained by Charleston Sports Medicine.  
 
 
Signature  ______________________________________________  
 
Printed Name ___________________________________________  

mailto:admin@SMOCSC.com

